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PURPOSE., This Advisory Circular anndunces that the Federal Aviation

Administration (FAA) will convene a Part 135 Regulatory Review Conference
at the Stouffer Denver Inn, East 32nd and Quebec Street, Denver, Colorado
80207, telephone: 303/321-3333. The Stouffer Inn is located near the
entrance of Stapleton International Airport, and is less than two miles
from Interstate Highways. The conference dates are November 8 through 12,
1976.

BACKGROUND. The Part 135 Regulatory Review Program was establighed to

conduct a general upgrading of Part 135, The Flight Standards Service of
FAA developed 112 proposals for discussion at the conference, many of
which came from sources outside of FAA. These proposals were distributed
in September to all listed air taxi operators. Copies are also available
as loug as the supply lasts for other interested persons upon request,

DISCUSS ION,

a. The Part 135 Regulatory Review is designated to expedite the traditional

"one by one' method of amending rules. Necessary regulatory changes
will be made in a timely and orderly manner with public and industry
participation. The proposals developed for the upgrading process and
distributed to listed air taxi operators im the form of a workbook,
will be used for discussion by participating persons at the conference.

The discussions will be limited to Part 135 and one section of Part 121.

b, The Stouffer Denver Inn will make available to conferees at least 200
guest rooms and suites for the occasion. Additional rooms probably
will be available, All meetings will take place in the conference
facilities within the hotel. The surrounding area contains other

hotels convenient to the meeting gite, with ample guest rooms avellable.
Parking at the site for 500 cars and a courtesy shuttle bus is available

for transportation between the Inn and Stapleton Ailrport every ten

minutes. Transportation from other motels can be arranged for conferees
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not accommodsted at the Stouffer Inn. For those who plan to attend, it
is suggested that reservations be ‘confirmed at an early date to assure
omsite Jlodging. Guest room reservations should be made by writing
directly to the hotel giving the meeting title and dates. (FAA-Part
135 Regulatory Review Conference, November 8 through 12, 1976). A
blank registration form for this purpose is available from the Stouffer
Inn and was included in the Appendix of the workbook.

c. There will be no admission fee or other charge to attend and partici-
pate in the conference sessions. All scheduled sessions will be open

ta the public as long as space is available. The FAA cordially invites
interested persons to attend.

d. For further information, please write or call: Federal Aviation
Administration, Attention: AF5-920, Operations Review Branch, 800
Independence Avenue, SW., Washington, D.C. 20591, Telephone 202/426-8146.

. Frnineen

J. &, FERRARESE
Acting Director, Flight Standards Service
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